
 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Metro  Detroit 

      Metalworking  Club                            May 2023 

                                                                                                    June 2023 

MDMC-Save the Date 

Our Next Meetings 

Generally the 2nd 

Wednesday of each 

month at 7pm. 

-Wed. June 14th 

-Wed. July 12th 

 

Location;  

Macomb Community 

College 

South Campus (12mi & 

Hayes) 

14500 E. 12 Mile Road 

Warren, MI 48088-3896 

"M" Building, Room 123   

 

     Hello everyone and welcome to the latest edition of the MDMC 

newsletter. I hope this edition finds you well, enjoying the nice weather 

and working on something fun.  

     Please mark your calendar for our next meeting this coming 

Wednesday, June 14 at 7pm and also our July meeting on Wed. July 12
th

 

and the August meeting which is our popular engine run and swap meet 

held in the MCCC parking lot. Check out the club website for a detailed 

map, back issues of this newsletter, and lots of other club information. 

Also, a show and tell is a part of nearly all of our meetings, so whatever 

you are working on, finished or in process, bring it to the next meeting to 

show it off. Members are always interested in the wide variety of 

metalworking projects that we are working on.  

     Also, our June meeting will include election of officers. Over the last 

several months many of the officer positions have been filled informally 

but a formal election is needed. Please be sure to attend. 

     On a sad note, we received the news that our most recent club 

president Kevin Thomas has passed away. Kevin held the position of 

club president for several years and he will be missed. Our thoughts and 

prayers go out to his family. A link to his obituary is as follows; 

https://www.legacy.com/us/obituaries/name/kevin-thomas-

obituary?id=51718745   

 

VISIT OUR CLUB’S WEBSITE AT; 

https://www.metrodetroitmetalworkers.com 

https://www.legacy.com/us/obituaries/name/kevin-thomas-obituary?id=51718745
https://www.legacy.com/us/obituaries/name/kevin-thomas-obituary?id=51718745


   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured at left and below are member Steve Huck 

and the scale model body & chassis of an antique 

Shriner Car he is working on. Steve has also 

restored to full operating condition several full size 

Shriner cars, and also fabricated trailers to be 

pulled behind the gas powered cars so he can take 

his grandkids for rides. On the chassis shown 

below, notice the wooden spokes in each of the 

wheels, the working rear differential and the fully 

operational steering linkage in front, all handmade 

by Steve. Beautiful work Steve!    

Pictured above is one of the last projects Kevin Thomas was 

working on before his passing. 


